
                    July 2020 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 Just like everywhere else, things have been strange here for the last few 
months because of the shutdowns. We had to close down our regular church services 
in March. Thankfully we had already been live-streaming our services, so we were 
able to transition our services to live-streaming only without too much difficulty. 

 We have only been able to resume limited in-person services in the last three 
weeks. It has been a great blessing to gather together again. It was interesting to see 
that our live-stream reached many people in our community and in other places who 
are not part of our church. Some positive contacts have been made, and we hope that 
these people will continue in their interest in spiritual things. We praise the Lord for 
one teen girl who trusted Christ after one of the services a few weeks ago! We trust 
that God will continue to use His Word in the hearts of those who are viewing our 
services via the internet. 

 In May, the Lord opened up a new opportunity of ministry for us. In addition 
to our current responsibilities, we are also now helping a small mission work an hour 
away in another town. The missionary pastor there, who was a good friend of ours, 
recently moved back to another province to pastor his home church. This small group 
of believers asked us to help them through this time of transition. We are excited to 
see what the Lord will do in this town of Carbonear. 

 Please pray for wisdom and strength as we work in both places. Pray that God 
would continue to use these difficult times in our world to draw people to Christ. 
Please continue to pray also for our immigration status. We are trying to get our 
permanent residency and are waiting for the government to process our papers. Please 
pray that this process would go smoothly. Please also continue to pray that God 
would use us to reach people with the Gospel. 

 Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support and care for us. I 
trust that God will bless you for your faithfulness as you continue to serve the Lord 
during these difficult times! God bless! 

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, Ezra, and Cara Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16


